
March 23, 2025 
 
Dear Keevin and the Board of Education, 
I am writing to let you know that I have decided to retire at the end of this school year. I have 
enjoyed 32 years of helping students learn and grow and working with my wonderful colleagues 
at Tobey. Now it’s time to move on to new adventures and spend more time with my family. I 
wish all the best to everyone in the district and am grateful for the many opportunities I’ve had 
as a part of the Vicksburg Community Schools family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Green 
 
Amy Green 
 


